
                               
     

 
 

Highways and Traffic Management 
Devon Highways 

PO Box 968 
Exeter 

EX1 9DQ 
 ORD2301402  and ORD2301403 

Coleridge Lane and Port Lane to Coleridge House, Chillington 
15th January 2024 
 

This letter is to give you some further information about the forthcoming resurfacing works at 
Chillington.   
 
Due to the nature of the works a road closure is required and the diversionary route for traffic will 
be signposted and advance signs will also be placed on the Highway. Emergency access will be 
maintained, as well as access for residents within the closure.  
 
The planned on-site working hours will be.   
  

 Monday 20th January until Tuesday 28th January 
 Coleridge Lane, Chillington 

 Wednesday 29th January until Friday 31st January  
 Port Lane to Coleridge House, Chillington 

 
Please see the road closure and works area highlighted in red on the map below, there will be a 
signed diversion route which is shown on the map in blue. Drivers with local knowledge will be able 
to use alternative side roads but these will not be publicly advertised for safety. 
 

 
   
 



                               
     

 
 

 
Information on current and planned roadworks in your area can be found on the one.network: 
Causeway one.network 
  
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused, including noise. We will endeavour to keep 
all disruption to a minimum and appreciate your co-operation. Should you have any questions please 
contact us and we will do our best to try to help. 
 
Alison 
Highway Liaison Coordinator 
Devon County Council  
Email: highway.highwaysliaison-mailbox@devon.gov.uk 
Website: Roads and transport (devon.gov.uk) 
 
 


